
 
 

December 31, 2021 
   

All Pilgrims Christian Church 

500 Broadway E 

Seattle, WA 98102 

 
Dear Friends at All Pilgrims, 
 
Thank you for your gift of $50 in support of Earth Ministry/WAIPL. With your community’s input, participation, and 
contribution, we are living into our shared vision of a just and sustainable future in which people of all spiritual traditions 
fully embrace their faith’s call to environmental stewardship. 
 
All Pilgrims’s partnership with Earth Ministry brings life to our mission to transform faith into action for the well-being 
of communities and the environment. Your community’s support enables us to… 
 

• build bridges around shared values of justice, stewardship, and responsibility 

• provide creation care resources and training for religious communities across the state 

• stand with Native Nations in protection of their sacred lands, waters, and treaty rights 

• foster resilient communities responding to a changed climate with hope and perseverance 

• put faith into action through strategic and effective faithful advocacy 
 
As a congregational member, you can schedule an adult education class taught by Earth Ministry and a consultation 
between our staff and your Green Team. You will also receive a subscription to our publication Earth Letter and ongoing 
support and updates from Earth Ministry. Available upon request is a complementary digital copy of Earth Ministry's 
updated and streamlined Greening Congregations Toolkit – a valuable resource as your community continues its 
greening efforts. You can contact keah@earthministry.org to schedule a visit or receive a copy of the Toolkit.  
 
To deepen our partnership, we invite you to identify a passionate environmental leader in your congregation to join 
your regional Earth Ministry Colleague Connection. This program offers additional resources, local support, and regular 
contact to support your good work. Please connect this person with me via email at jessica@earthministry.org. 
  
Our deep gratitude goes to All Pilgrims for being a part of the Earth Ministry/WAIPL network. Thank you for joining with 
us to make a difference for our shared home and God’s creation. 
  
With thanks, 

 
Jessica Zimmerle  
Program & Outreach Director  
  
P.S. We would love to connect with you on social media! Follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.org/earthministry or 
on Twitter and Instagram @earthministry. Also, visit our website www.earthministry.org for resources, campaign 
updates, and action opportunities. 
  
Earth Ministry/WAIPL is a non-profit charity with a 501(c)3 tax status. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation and your 
contribution is entirely tax deductible to the extent allowed by the law. This letter serves as your receipt for tax purposes. 
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